
 

 

         

 

 

 

 

FERN TREE FIRE BRIGADE 

invites you to an 

OPEN AFTERNOON 

 Saturday 20th February 2021, between 2pm and 4pm at the Fire Station, Summerleas Road. 

 

The Brigade is commemorating the 75th anniversary of its formation and we would like your 

household to celebrate with us! 

• There will be displays of interest to all ages and free brochures and information packs 

to take away. 

• See fire protection equipment suitable for domestic use and talk to suppliers about 

their products. 

• Firefighters will show and explain the use of some of the specialized equipment we 

use when we attend structure fires, bush fires, medical emergencies, and vehicle 

crashes. 

• There will be demonstrations of how to correctly use fire blankets and fire 

extinguishers. 

• Test your skill at using a fire hose and have fun knocking down flames with a jet of 

water. 

After having worked up an appetite doing all this, be tempted with our famous Fire Brigade 

sausage sizzle where sausages, burgers and onions will be available throughout the 

afternoon (vegetarians will be catered for).  Profit from this will help support the Brigade in 

purchasing non - operational items to assist in the running of the Brigade. 

Find out more about a proposed Junior Firefighter program for High School age students 

that potentially could commence later in the year - subject to sufficient interest and 

commitment. 

Remember, we are here to serve and protect our community 24 hours a day for 365 days of 

the year! 

 

 

 

     Established  

19 February 1946 

 

 

      

                               

Authorised by Philip Sansom, Brigade Chief, Fern Tree Fire Brigade 


